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SACRAMENTO, CA - ValorUS (formerly the California Coalition Against Sexual
Assault) commends the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) for approving a
$9M settlement agreement with Uber concerning the reporting of data related to sexual
harassment and assault. The decision of whether to report a sexual assault - and to
whom - must belong to the survivor alone, and this settlement agreement reflects a
strong understanding of the importance of protecting survivors' privacy while we strive

for increased public safety.

This is a good outcome for survivors in California, and sets a positive standard across
the transportation industry to protect survivors of sexual violence and their privacy.
Further, this settlement will be a strong influx of resources to go toward preventing
sexual assault in California, and ValorUS looks forward to working with the CPUC’s
Consumer Protection and Enforcement Division (CPED) to ensure that the funds are

directed to support survivors and prevent sexual assault.
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